
  

   

  

   

 

  

      

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

 

 

     

From: Martin Moseley <mmose > 

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 8:44 PM 

To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: ASCAP & BMI Music Decrees 

Please keep the music consent decrees in place. These fees already cost our winery more money than 

we think it’s worth. If they do away with these consent decrees, I’m afraid our costs will go up, and we 
will stop playing music altogether - a loss for the winery industry as well as the musicians who live off 

these fees. 

Thank you. 

Martin Moseley 

Martin Moseley Wines LLC 

Moseley Family Cellars 

The Tasting Room 

Owner, Executive Winemaker, & Chief Bottle-Washer 




